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Notice Regarding Preparation for Application to Change Market 

Category to Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market 

 

We are currently listed on the Growth Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, and in order 

to achieve our medium- to long-term growth and further increase our corporate value, we 

are preparing to apply for a change of market category to the Prime Market of the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange (the "application for change").  

 

At this point, the date of the application for change and the date of approval have not 

been determined, and there are also uncertain factors that may cause us to discontinue 

preparations for the application for change in the future. In addition, it should be noted that 

that approval of the application for change may be rejected by Tokyo Stock Exchange if the 

requirements for change are not satisfied for any reasons.  

We will promptly announce any future updates regarding this matter that require 

disclosure.  


